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November 3, 1939. 

I think you will be interested in read­

ing the appended letter from Hugh Fullerton 

at Paris, as it gives some background on the 

difficulties under which they are operating 

in the Paris establishment at this time. I 

would Appreciate this letter being returned 

to me at your early convenience. 

G.S.M. 
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